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Welcome Baldwin Care Center’s 
New Administrator! 

 
Hello, my name is Andrew Burns and I 
would like to take this opportunity to 
introduce myself as the new 
administrator at Baldwin Care Center. I 
am a lifelong resident of the St. Croix 
Valley and I am excited to have the 
opportunity to continue to live and 
work in this beautiful part of western 
Wisconsin. My background includes 
degrees in Health Care Management 
and Business Administration from the 

University of Minnesota Duluth. While in Duluth, my 
healthcare experiences included projects for Essentia Health 
and St. Luke’s Hospital, as well as extensive administration 
experiences at two Duluth long-term care facilities. 
 
Outside of work, I am an avid sports fan. I follow just about 
every sports league you know. I am a Packers fan in case you 
are wondering! I also enjoy biking, reading, studying history, 
watching classic movies, and spending time with family. I am 
honored to have the privilege of being the administrator here 
at Baldwin Care Center and I look forward to meeting all of the 
residents, staff, and guests of Baldwin Care Center.  
 
 
Andrew Burns 
Administrator of Baldwin Care Center 
aburns@baldwincarecenter.com 
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This newsletter is being sent to all 

responsible parties listed as the primary 

contact for the Baldwin Care Center. 

Birch Haven Assisted Living is sending 

this newsletter to responsible parties. 

The apartment Manager distributes 

copies to the Birchwood Apartment 

tenants. Responsible parties can direct 

their family members to the Baldwin 

Care Center website at 

www.baldwincarecenter.com to read 

current and previous newsletters. 

 

Campus Happenings 

August 22  

Welcome New Administrator 

August 24  

Birch Haven  

Luau 

 

 

 

September 5 

 

 

September 7  

BCC Outing to Sweet Rock 

Junction Horse Ranch 

September 8  

BCC Monthly Birthday Party  

with Rudy Rudesill 
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Birch Haven Assisted Living 
 
Birch Haven Assisted Living welcomes our new 
Administrator, Andrew!  He will be a wonderful 
addition to our facility and young ideas are always 
great!   
 
Our facility just got done having a Luau and the 
residents loved it!  We had a special lunch and a 
yummy dessert!! 
 
We will be planning a picnic during Assisted Living 
Week in September where we will be inviting 2 
members of each resident to partake!  Unfortunately, 
COVID has only allowed us 2 family members per 
resident.  
 
Jessica Bark, RN 
Birch Haven Nurse Manager  
 

 

 

Visitors Welcome! 
 

The front doors at BCC will now be 
unlocked from 8am-9pm seven days a 
week. Please remember to take your 
temperature, sign in next to the resident 
you are visiting and time. Please remain 
masked! 
 
Thank you 
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Happy Birthday Lorraine “Jane” Hovey! 

August 28th 


